
East Hill Home & School Association  

Photography Fundraising Event 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We’re excited to announce one more fundraiser brand-new, fresh, right off the presses! 
 
We’re absolutely thrilled to announce our very first Holiday Photo Session on October 19! This is a wonderful 
opportunity to capture the magic of the season and create stunning memories that your family will cherish for 
years to come. For just $100, you’ll receive five beautifully edited festive photos taken by the talented Stephanie 
Photography, right at our school. These photos will not only showcase your family’s holiday spirit, but they will 
also elevate your holiday cards to a whole new level of charm and warmth! 
 
To make the most of this special event, you can easily sign up for your preferred backdrop and time slot using 
the form linked below. It’s a chance to choose a setting that perfectly fits your family’s style and personality, 
ensuring your photos reflect your unique holiday spirit. Once we have confirmed your time slot, payment will 
be required in advance to secure your spot. 
 
Additionally, we will have a cash-only bake sale on site during the event! Stop by to treat yourself to some 
delicious baked goods while supporting our cause. 
 
To make sure you don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity, please fill in the Google form below and prepay 
$100 to secure your spot. 
 

Spots are limited, so grab yours before they’re gone! 
 

https://forms.gle/ZTd1jjcxj9Bqau8G6 
 

*Additional photos can be purchased for 10$ per picture after having seen the album, funds payable to 
easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com* 

 
Please send e-transfers to easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com with the password/security question as: 
school, answer: easthill. For cheques, make them payable to EAST HILL HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
(full name required). Include your child’s name and homeroom number in the note section. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com . 
 

*Please note that there are no refunds for our fundraisers* 
 
 

RESERVATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER OCTOBER  15th  
 
 


